Williams, Julia

From: Paul Petrowski Jr <PaulP@orrcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 1:38 PM
To: Williams, Julia
Subject: 17ZONE1030

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Good afternoon, | tried to call and they said you were out of the office, I’'m unable to make this meeting due to work,
however | have multiple concerns about this proposel being 4 doors down from my house that | own. [I've lived on
Charleswood Rd for nearly 20 years now, and cant imagine the amount of home values dropping due to having this
structure placed right on top of our current dwellings. The street is overcrowded with Traffic as it is. That easement is a
and would be a shame to have such a eye sore in our community. One of which will likely lead to everyone moving. |
had no idea why | had seen so many houses up for sale recently, now its all making sense please tell me there is
something that can be done to stop this project?

Thanks

Paul

Paul Petrowski Jr
ORR Corporation | orrcorp.com
Louisville DC Manager | PaulP@orrcorp.com

Office: 502.882.6931
Mobile: 502.777.5630
Fax: 502.244.4508

CELEBRATING OVER

onw conorion | 70)



